
 

 
 

 
 

April 2023 

 

BAG2SCHOOL TEXTILE DRIVE  

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

F.O.R.S are pleased to announce our next Bag2School Textile collection is scheduled for 

Tuesday May 16th, 2023.  Donation bags will come home soon in preparation for any donations 

you may have.    

 

‘Pooley Removals and Storage’ have kindly agreed to accept donations between now and the 

15th of May 2023.  Please leave your donation at reception during business hours, also please 

be mindful this is a working site with forklifts in operation.  ‘Pooley Removals and Storage’ can 

be found in Building 3B Bentwaters Parks, Woodbridge IP12 2TW.  

 

 In addition, the F.O.R.S team will do a kerbside collection from 5pm on Monday 15th May 

2023.  Please let us know if you have bags to be picked up via Facebook or email. These details 

can be found at the bottom of this letter. 

 

Please see attached a flyer with how and what to donate. All proceeds raised will be put 

towards our outdoor playground equipment target. 

 

We would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your continued support. 

 

 

All the very best,  

 

The F.O.R.S. team 

 

 

Friendsofrendleshamschool@outlook.com 

facebook.com/groups/friendsofrendleshamschool 

 

 

 

Enclosed: Bag2School Flyer 
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